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PEDIATRICIAN BEGINS AT CELINA MEDICAL CENTER

Karen Swarts, M.D. has begun a medical practice in pediatrics at the Celina Medical

Center in Celina, Ohio.

Dr. Swarts is Board Certified in pediatrics and graduated from the Ohio State University

Medical School.  She also received a Bachelor of Science in Molecular Genetics from

Ohio State University.  Dr. Swarts comes to the area from Richmond, Virginia where she

maintained a pediatric practice.

Dr. Swarts says  “it’s wonderful to come back home to Ohio.  I look forward to meeting

all of Dr. Lugo’s patients and continuing their care.”  Dr. Swarts has been married for six

years to William Swarts, a native of Piqua, Ohio.

Dr. Swarts will join the practice that includes family physicians Dr. Terry Roode and Dr.

Michael Josey.  The Celina medical Center and Joint Township District Memorial

Hospital welcome Dr. Swarts to the area.

Please call the Celina Medical Center at 419-586-6489 for your child’s appointment with

Dr. Swarts.  The Celina Medical Center staff will provide information on insurance

companies that to date have certified Dr. Swarts.

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Martin C. Dodrill
Joint Township District Memorial Hospital 
200 St. Clair 
St. Marys OH 45885
419-394-3335, ext. 2567


